
The Town of Moorcroft has 
received federal grant funding 
to perform a feasibility study of 
the community’s pathways. The 
study will take a closer look at 
the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) ramp upgrades 
needed on Big Horn Avenue, as 
well as updating the towns older 
pathway plan.

Learn more today!
Town of Moorcroft Pathway Feasibility Study

Yours truly,

The Town of Moorcroft

VISIT THE STUDY 
WEBSITE TO PROVIDE 

YOUR INPUT! 

We look forward to 
hearing your thoughts!

moorcroftpathways.com 


